
Survivor Series 2014 Preview
It’s  time for this months pa…..you don’t actually have to pay for this,
unless you pay for the Network every month. However, this is as one note
of a show as you can find as the entire show is about Team Cena vs. Team
Authority and the rest is barely mentioned. Even after Raw there were
only four matches announced with a bonus being added later in the week.
This show is going to be all about the main event which is usually a bad
idea. Let’s get to it.

We’ll start with the preshow with the new and improved Fandango facing
someone to be announced. I have a feeling this is a way to have a big
name return against him and beat him, which would be more entertaining.
Fandango  stopped  meaning  anything  after  he  didn’t  win  the
Intercontinental  Title  so  I  don’t  see  this  meaning  anything.

I’ll go in reverse order this time so you might have a reason to keep
reading.

Miz and Mizdow need the titles at this point as there’s no reason to not
capitalize on Mizdow any longer. He has a short shelf life so giving him
a Tag Team Title is about as good as you can ask for from him.

The Bellas get the Divas Title because it’s been a whole month since this
stupid personal servant thing started and about three weeks since it
meant anything. The sisters seem totally fine with each other anymore and
I think we’re setting up a Bellas reunion as a season finale of Total
Divas, making the last few months completely pointless. AJ doesn’t need
the belt anymore, though to be fair I don’t need the Bellas anymore in
general.

Paige, Cameron, Layla and Summer to win the elimination tag in a match
that means even less than it seems to.

Bray vs. Dean is one of those matches where it’s a coin flip. Bray needs
the win to rebuild himself and Dean has basically been thrown in a
freezer since the Cell. The story is good but they need to actually go
somewhere with it instead of just saying vague things about Ambrose’s dad
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causing him all this emotional damage. I can’t imagine this has a clean
finish and I’d assume we’re seeing a gimmicky match next month.

That brings us to the main event, which is more along the lines of what
kind of swerves we get. The possibilities range from someone turning on
Cena to HHH offering immunity to a member of Team Cena to HHH having to
step into the match himself and probably a lot more than that. I still
think Orton returns and completes his face turn, likely setting up a
showdown with Rollins, perhaps for the briefcase and then a feud with
Lesnar. Or maybe I’m just wishful.

As for the match itself, I can’t imagine it winds up with anyone but Cena
at the end, triumphing over the Authority and winning the day. While this
could be a great chance to give someone else a rub, it doesn’t seem like
that’s something that’s likely to happen. Rusev isn’t going to get pinned
and odds are Ziggler or Rowan pins Harper to set up a match for the title
later on. At the end though, it’s probably Cena pinning either HHH or
Rollins to free the company from the Authority.

As for the big name rumored to make an appearance, as I’ve said millions
of times, I’ll believe it when I see it. If he shows up here to plug the
game and that’s the last we see of him, it’s like Dolph Ziggler’s 45
minute title reign a few years back: yeah it happened, but it’s a cheap
way to check something off a list.

Overall Survivor Series really isn’t doing it for me, though the main
event should be fun. There’s almost bound to be something extra added to
the card, with Rose vs. the Bunny as a possibility. Of course they could
add a third elimination tag without too much effort, but I can’t imagine
they’ll actually do that at SURVIVOR SERIES.


